
 

 

 

Parliament of Tasmania 

Joint Select Committee on Energy Matters in Tasmania 

MEDIA ADVISORY - Thursday, 8 February 2024 

PROGRESS OF INQUIRY 

The Energy Matters Committee has received a number of submissions which will be published on the 

Committee’s website progressively over the coming days.  

Although the closing date for submissions was originally set for 2 February 2024, due to the complex 

nature of the topic, the Committee welcomes submissions from organisations and members of the public 

who would still like to make a submission by email to energymatters@parliament.tas.gov.au by 

Thursday 29 February 2024. 

The Committee plans to hold a series of hearings to obtain further information about energy matters in 

Tasmania, with the first hearing planned for Monday 26 February 2024.  

Details about the hearing schedules and witnesses invited to give evidence will be published on the 

Committee’s website closer to the hearing dates. 

For further information about the inquiry please visit the inquiry website: 

www.parliament.tas.gov.au/committees/joint-committees/select-committees/energy-matters-in-

tasmania 

 

Hon. Ruth Forrest MLC 

Committee Chair  

Ph: 0419879524 
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